Dear Ealing Council

I am writing on behalf of Save Ealing's Centre to note its support for the draft Neighbourhood Plan.

We believe that the proposed plan is a positive response to guiding appropriate future development in the town centre. SEC would actually have preferred the plan to go further than it has in various areas, but understands the constraints that CENF has been operating within.

SEC looks forward to the referendum and believes that this should be carried out over an area including the immediately surrounding electoral polling districts to reflect the particular interest of those residents in town centre development. For illustration that would be the 11 central districts shown on the attached map:



Kind regards

Julian Smith Save Ealing's Centre